
 
  
 Main Office: 155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8
 Telephone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 
 Toll Free: 1-800-667-1959 / http://www.rdffg.bc.ca 
 

 

 
Addendum No. 2 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS ADM-22-01 
 

Rural Septage Disposal Feasibility Study – Phase 1 
 
The addendum is being issued prior to provide further information, make changes to, or to clarify the Request for 
Proposal Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts of the Request for Proposal 
Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. This addendum 
shall form part of the contract documents. 
 

Question #1:  We have reviewed the Request for Proposals for the Rural Septage Disposal Feasibility 
Study – Phase 1 for the Regional District of Fraser-Fort George. We were hoping that you 
could provide the budget for this phase of the project as an addendum so we could adjust 
our level of effort accordingly in our proposal and determine what is best done as part of 
Phase 1 and provide recommendations on what can be deferred to subsequent phases. 

 
Please let us know if this is possible. 

 
Answer #1:  The Regional District has not determined a budget for this phase of the project as we have no 

experience in carrying out such work. We do have a grant of $100,000 which we are anticipating 
will carry us through additional project phases should the Regional District decide to continue 
with additional phases of a feasibility study.  

 
We are thinking of this first phase as a scoping phase as we have no information on septage 
waste generation and would like for this initial phase to help us understand the scale and cost 
estimates of treating rural residential septage waste. Our first objective in this phase is to 
understand waste generation with relative confidence. We then would hope to understand 
potential options (conceptual) for a centralized treatment facility to treat this volume of waste. 
We expect that this would include estimates of expected operating and capital costs for the 
recommended option(s) (Class D cost estimate ranges would be sufficient for this phase of 
costing). Through this initial phase we would hope to be better positioned to determine what is 
the future role for the Regional District in providing infrastructure for rural septage disposal and 
next steps if there is a desire to continue on with the feasibility study. 

 
Date: April 11, 2022 
 
 
Addendum No. 2 Received. 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Bidder      Name of Bidder 
 

 
 

Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 
 
 

 
 

 
Jim Martin 
Chief Administrative Officer 
jmartin@rdffg.bc.ca   
 
Deadline for question submissions is 5:00 p.m. (local time) April 27th, 2022.   
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